
Adolfo Bizarro 
 
Candidate for Vice President; AMFA Local 32 
 
Fellow union members, 
 
I am honored to have the opportunity to introduce myself as a candidate for the Vice 
President position for AMFA Local 32. With years of dedicated service at Southwest, my 
experience as an LAX Area Representative and a deep-rooted commitment to 
preserving our craft’s traditions while embracing new methods, I am eager to represent 
your interests and uphold the values that make our union strong. 
 
Throughout my time at Southwest, I have been fortunate to work alongside fellow senior 
mechanics who have imparted invaluable wisdom and insights. Their wealth of 
knowledge has shaped my understanding of the industry, instilling in me a deep respect 
for the traditions and principles that have guided me throughout the years. If elected as 
Vice President, I will strive to ensure that these time-honored ways are preserved, 
celebrated, and integrated into our decision-making process at the LEC. 
 
In addition to valuing tradition, I recognize the importance of adapting to the ever-
evolving landscape of our industry. Working closely with young mechanics (being one 
myself), I have witnessed firsthand the power of embracing new technologies and 
methodologies. These innovative approaches have the potential to enhance our 
efficiency, productivity, and overall member experience. As Vice President, I will actively 
seek out and advocate for the implementation of such advancements to better serve our 
union and its members. 
 
Furthermore, I am committed to improving our communication channels and member 
engagement. In today's digital age it is crucial that we leverage modern technology to 
make our websites, apps, voting systems, and newsletters as user-friendly as possible. 
By harnessing the power of newer technologies, we can streamline processes, increase 
accessibility, and foster greater participation among our members. I am also committed 
to working diligently so that we as members have access to the necessary tools, 
information, and resources to ensure compliance of our contracts.  
 
I humbly ask for your support and trust as I campaign for the Vice President position in 
our union. Together, we can strengthen our union, protect our rights, and build a better 
future for all members. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Adolfo Bizarro 
SWA LAX Area Representative 
 
 
 


